——————— - Original Message --------

Subject: RE: Revised Spray Foam Proposal
From: <Febart@comcast.net>

Date: Thu, August 29, 2019 9:18 pm

To: <mtrytek@sprayfoamofmaine.com>

Mike,

I just wanted to thank you and your team for an excellent job again. Arron and Brent did a spectacular job and should be commended on there
job performance and knowledge in your operation. Your company and these two gentlemen have my highest regards!

[ will be calling you today (Friday) to give you my credit card information so you can get payment. Thanks again for a great, great Job!
Frank



